Ambassador Monika Kapil Mohta visited Latvian National Library in Riga on October 19, 2018. She gifted a set of selected books on Mahatma Gandhi to the Executive Director of the Latvian National Library Ms Dzintra Mukane. A framed copy of the commemorative stamps released by Government of India on the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi was also handed over.
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A gift for Latvia's centenary,
to become part of the
People’s Bookshelf

Ivplaukts.lv #Inblv #lv100





